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 Teva Canada Limited | Update (CEA) | March 7, 2025 
T/CTEVA-CLOBAZAM 10 mg TABLETS SUPPLY 
 

We are pleased to advise that T/CTEVA-CLOBAZAM (clobazam) 10 mg Tablets, is again available at Canadian pharmacies 

following a temporary shortage. 

 

Patients are advised to speak with their local pharmacist, a vital and accessible healthcare resource in the community, to 

discuss their specific medication requirements.  

 

Teva Canada has accelerated the return to market of this medication, initially anticipated for April 2025, in recognition of 

its critical importance for epilepsy patients. 

We appreciate your efforts to provide this resource to your patients but request that all media inquiries related to Teva 

Canada be directed to our Public Relations firm, Relevents Inc. by emailing media@relevents.ca. 

 

 
 

Teva Canada Limited | Media Statement | January 16, 2025 
T/CTEVA-CLOBAZAM 10 mg TABLETS SUPPLY 

 

As an update to the temporary backorder of T/CTEVA-CLOBAZAM (clobazam) 10 mg Tablets, Teva Canada can confirm 

that we do not have any remaining stock at our distribution centre in Toronto and wholesalers across Canada are out of 

inventory.  We expect product to be available again in Canada in April 2025 as posted on Health Canada’s Drug Shortages 

website. (https://www.drugshortagescanada.ca/shortage/229230) 

 

We would like to remind patients requiring treatment with this medication that there is an alternative brand of 10 mg 

clobazam tablets available in the Canadian market manufactured by Apotex.  

 

Patients are encouraged to contact their local pharmacist, who plays a crucial role in our healthcare system and serves as 

an accessible resource for discussing available treatment options. Patients with questions regarding their medication are 

also advised to speak to their healthcare professional to discuss a treatment regime tailored to their specific health 

concerns. 

 

Teva Canada’s focus remains on expediting the return of T/CTeva-Clobazam to the market recognizing the importance of 

this medicine to patients living with epilepsy. As updates become available on the backorder situation, they can be found 

on the Drug Shortages Canada website or on the Teva Canada website (https://www.tevacanada.com/en/news-media). 

 

Teva Canada appreciates your efforts to provide this resource to your patients but requests that all media inquiries related 

to Teva Canada be directed to our Public Relations firm, Relevents Inc. by emailing media@relevents.ca. 
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